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PRESS RELEASE 

 

GOVERNMENT OF GRENADA ANNOUNCES ADVISORY FOR CARGO SHIPS 

 

St. George’s: March 23, 2020: The Government of Grenada announces that effective 

11:59 p.m. Monday March 23, 2020, no crew member of commercial vessels will be 

allowed or granted “Shore Leave.”  

 

Crew members are only allowed ashore for operational reasons after receiving 

permission from the Port Authority. 

 

Persons failing to comply will be subject to a fine or arrest. 
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